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The Embassy of the Federative Republic of Brazil presents its compliments
to the Interim Secretariat of the Convention on the Conservation of Albatrosses
and Petrels and, in reference to the working procedures of the First Meeting of
the Parties (MOP I), has the honour to express support for the proposal made by
the Argentine Republic that States that have already signed said Convention but
are still in the process of ratification, could significantly contribute to the work of
MOP I, in both the negotiating and in the decision making processes.

The Embassy of Brazil wishes further to convey the understanding that
given the significance of the decisions that will be taken at this First Meeting of
the Parties, the discussions on future actions would greatly profit from a more
ample and inclusive participation of all Signatories in the deliberations of MOP I,

The Embassy of the Federative Republic of Brazil avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Interim Secretariat of the Convention on the
Conservation of Albatrosses and Petrels the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Canberra, 11 November 2004
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